From: Jennie Greene

To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Fw: HRBC Appointment
Date: Friday, May 16, 2014 4:45:05 PM

>From: Jennie Greene <quansoo@earthlink.net>

>Sent: May 16, 2014 10:14 AM

>To: tim carroll <execsec@ci.chilmark.ma.us>

>Subject: HRBC Appointment

>

> 4 Spud Row

> Chilmark, MA. 02535

>

>May 16, 2014

>

>Honorable Board of Selectmen

>Town Hall

>Chilmark, MA. 02535

>

>Re: Re-appointment to the Human Resources Board of Chilmark

>

>Dear Selectmen:

>

>Please accept this letter as my request to be re-appointed to the Human Resource Board of Chilmark (HRBC) for
another term. | am interested in personnel issues as they relate to our Town.

>

>During my last term the Board accomplished many goals, not the least of which was the updating the Position
Evaluation Manual. The Board had long known that it did not address changes in technology, and the HRBC felt
that it did not properly address jobs that were not office related. | was instrumental in rewriting the manual to meet
these needs.

>

>During my last term | was the liaison to legal counsel for the Board. This meant understanding the issues and then
asking the questions in a manner that the HRBC received the advise that we needed to address the current issues.
Many of these questions were asking for legal interpretation of the Fair Labor Standards Act.

>

>|n the upcoming three years the Board is committed to updating job descriptions to meet current laws, and the
changes in job requirements. | would like to be part of that Board.

>

>Should you have any questions please feel free to call me.

>

>Sincerely,

>

>Jane A. (Jennie) Greene

>

>PO Box 3125

>West Tisbury, MA. 02575

>

>


mailto:quansoo@earthlink.net
mailto:execsec@chilmarkma.gov

